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17.05.24 Letters Home
All classes: QEII Showcase letter (sent by email.)

This Week
Reaching Families Email Newsletter: If you would like to keep up with the various 

opportunities and activities offered by Reaching Families, such as their upcoming 

training sessions “Understanding Autism in Girls”, “Understanding Sensory Processing 

Difficulties” and “Making Sense of Educational Health Care Needs Assessments and 

Plans” we recommend that you sign up for their email newsletter, which you can do by 

clicking the “Join our mailing list” button on their website at

www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/contact.html 

Sun Cream: Now the weather is (hopefully)turning sunny, please remember sun cream! 

Please can sun cream be applied before school and please then send in a bottle of 

suncream clearly marked with your child's name so it can be reapplied during the school 

day as needed.

Labelled Shoes: Students often need to remove their shoes for activities like PE and 

swimming. Please can you ensure your child’s shoes are labelled with their name to help 

prevent them being mixed up or lost.

Makaton Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Makaton signs from the Early Years 

and KS1 topic that you can share with your children.

Super Goals: Congratulations to Millie and Ronnie from Pioneers Class for achieving 

their Super Goals.

DIScoverABILITY and Yachting: Students from Seniors and Globetrotters had 

great days out at the Rotary Club Yachting Day and the DIScoverABILITY sports 

event last Friday.

Yoimoji of the Week: Sampson
Sampson is an enthusiastic bull. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and 

“emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters 

on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Christian, Globetrotters: Listening to a story, joining in with key words and answering questions 

about the characters.

Hazel, Trailblazers: Completing work on intervals of time quickly and accurately.

Harrison, Trailblazers: Working hard and for making fantastic progress in art through his course.

Zach, Pioneers: Becoming so independent around the classroom, and being responsible for his 

belongings.

Joe, Pioneers: Amazing speaking and signing in his sensory ASDAN sessions. 

http://www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/contact.html


Class News from Cavers Class
Cavers class have been enjoying getting active with this term’s topic Tumble! We have loved the 

return of the donkeys, going swimming and expanding our physical and gross motor skills in busy 

bodies sessions. We have been riding bikes, playing games with our friends and practising ball skills. 

We have also enjoyed lots of stories including the Frog Olympics followed by getting creative with 

Olympic art, baking and drama. 
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